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From: Roney, Deirdre (ETH)
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Special municipal employees
Date: Thursday, October 08, 2015 3:57:41 PM
Attachments: Chilmark specials.pdf


Dear Mr. Carroll,
 
I have attached what we have from Chilmark regarding special municipal employee designations.  As
 we discussed, we think it is desirable for towns to designate at least their volunteer boards as
 “special” positions, as this makes it easier to get people to serve in those positions.
 
Deirdre Roney
General Counsel
State Ethics Commission
One Ashburton Place, Rm 619
Boston, MA  02108
(617) 371-9509
deirdre.roney@state.ma.us
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